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19 August 2016 
 
For Immediate Release 
 
Memorandum of Understanding between Palmerston North City Council and NZ Windfarms Ltd 
 
Palmerston North City Council (PNCC) has previously advised that they will be undertaking a review of 
the conditions of consent for the Te Rere Hau Windfarm. On 17 August NZ Windfarms and PNCC signed 
a memorandum of understanding which set out the principles, process and extent of each party’s 
respective obligations in the s 128 review of conditions process. An independent acoustic expert from 
Australia will be engaged to review the noise issues and make recommendations to assist PNCC in 
proposing amended review conditions. Following receipt of those recommendations, the review 
process will commence and is expected to take approximately four months to complete. 
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